
From: Jim Stewart [mailto:drjimstewart@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 8:35 AM
To: COB <COB@aqmd.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Please ban HF

I live in Long Beach less than a mile from the Valero refinery. I am scared that one night it
 will damage the HF tank and I will die in my sleep like the thousands did in Bhopal India.:'(
 Please ban HF now!

Jim Stewart 
1720 Chestnut Ave #17
Long Beach CA 90813
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